From:
Sent:
08 June 2016 20:37
To:
Haji-Ismail, Zenab
Cc:
Planning

Subject: Opposed development-28 Charlotte Street

Dear Zenab

I am strongly against the proposed planning application for 28 Charlotte Street, I have been a resident near Charlotte Street for many years and I have a young child who uses Crabtree fields. Myself and many families use the playground because it is private and allows our children to play in a safe environment.

The new development would take this away from the children and parents who use the play area. They would be subjected to more litter and noise from the proposed opening and the fact that many parents use the area to breastfeed because it is so quiet and private would make the children in the playground more vulnerable it will also allow for more littering and harm to the children. I do hope my views are taken into consideration by not allowing such a development to take place.

Kind Regards

Angela Nicholson